
 
 

                                                                                                                      
 

Munchkin Sports LLP, Old Dunstonian RFC, St Dunstan’s Lane, Beckenham, BR3 3SS 
 

Telephone: 020 8658 3777 Email: admin@munchkinsports.com 
 

Website: www.munchkinsports.com 
 

Dear Hayes Parents,  

We hope everyone had an amazing Summer!! 

Believe it or not our half term October Holiday camps are almost upon 

us!!! 

We are pleased to announce we are now Ofsted Registered! which 

allows us to now accept childcare vouchers. If you would like to pay 

with vouchers, please call our head office on 020 8658 3777 and we will 

organise this for you. 

Spaces are filling up fast and our camps are promising to be bigger and 

better than before. Did someone say Nerf Gun Battle days?! Stop it! This 

will be happening at Hayes on Wednesday 23rd Oct 2019. 

We offer a 15% discount on your whole booking for siblings; - this 

discount will be automated when you book online. 

 

Please follow the link below for dates, prices and how to book:  

Hayes Primary School in Hayes: https://munchkin-sports-holiday-

camps.class4kids.co.uk/camp/150  

 

Kind Regards 

Munchkin Sports  
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